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THE PRESIDENT SAYS:         

 

Greetings, Fellow Funseekers! 

 

 Well, I’m afraid there won’t be much to report in this month’s newsletter.   As you all 

know, I recently received a letter from FMCA President Jon Walker, which he sent out to all 

members of the governing  (which consists of the National Directors of each chapter).   As he 

reported, the recent convention in Arizona had to be canceled, and they have also canceled the 

one that was supposed to take place in Lincoln, Nebraska, this summer.   He is hoping that the 

one scheduled for next year at the Fairgrounds in Perry won’t have to be canceled, but I guess 

we’ll just have to wait and see.   I forwarded his letter on to all our members and hope all of 

you have had a chance to read it. 

 Betty Mann recently forwarded to me an article in an RV magazine she receives that 

reported that all Good Sam chapters have been disbanded.  I was really struck by that 

announcement, but perhaps we may be looking at that same thing for FMCA chapters down the 

road.  No one knows what will happen in the future. 

----------   

PLEASE NOTE THE FOLLOWING CHANGES TO OUR RALLY LIST:  

 As you know from my recent emails, the March rally in Bainbridge had to be canceled, 

and the April rally in Gulf Shores has been moved to the second weekend in November.  All of 

you who had made a reservation for Gulf Shores need to call them personally to reschedule 

your reservation so as not to lose your deposit.  They have said they will be honoring the 



deposits for the November slot.   As it looks right now, the May rally will probably have to be 

canceled also, but we’ll wait and see how it goes. 

 I have also moved the June rally, which was scheduled to be held in Townsend, TN.  It is 

now scheduled to be held at The Great Outdoors RV Resort in Franklin, NC.  And the date will 

be the fourth weekend in June, not the third as we usually have our rallies.  Please see the info 

about this campground in our list of rallies on the last page of this newsletter. 

 I pray that all of you are doing well and staying home as much as possible.  Bill and I 

haven’t been out anywhere for about three weeks now, which is probably a good thing, since I 

fell on my right foot three weeks ago and sprained it really bad.  X-rays showed no broken 

bones, thank God, but a severe sprain has kept me off my feet for the last three weeks.  Lots of 

swelling and bruising, broken blood vessels and torn ligaments.  But, thank the good Lord, it is 

healing nicely, but slowly, and today I was able to put on a pair of loose shoes and go for a 

short walk around the neighborhood.  I sure was tired of using a cane!  And what a beautiful 

day it was!   I guess if I had to sprain a foot right now, this was really the best time to do it, 

since all of us “recycled teenagers” haven’t been able to get out recently.  Our son, Steve, who 

lives not too far from us, has been doing our little bit of shopping and bringing it to us, so we’re 

doing okay. 

 Please e-mail me and let me know of anything any of you want to report, and I will 

gladly pass it along to all members.   And please keep us informed on how you all are doing. 

-------------- 

 One other thing I would like for everyone to keep in mind:   THIS AUGUST WILL 

BE THE FUNSEEKERS’  30th ANNIVERSARY!    Plans will be made to celebrate, and 

will be forwarded to everyone when appropriate. 

 

FOR SALE:  DEMCO KAR KADDY,  brand new, never been used, asking $3,000.  Call Bob 

McCoy  478-822-9699, leave a message.  Thank you. 

-------------------------------- 

 FOOTNOTE: Never be afraid to trust an unknown future to a known God! 

Happy trails, 

Ellen 



RALLY SCHEDULE FOR 2020 

 

(PLEASE NOTE:   Please contact the hosts listed for info on each rally, and make your own reservations 

with each campground.) 
 
 

Apr. 16 – 19:  (MOVED TO NOVEMBER) 
    
 

May 14 – 17:  Cecil Bay RV Park, Cecil GA.   (for Daylily Festival in nearby Adel) 
      HOSTS:         STILL NEEDED 
 

 

June 18 – 21:  The Great Outdoors RV Resort,  321 Thumpers Trail, Franklin, NC  828-349-0412 
   www.gorvresort.com 
         HOSTS:  Steve and Yvonne Guettler 
              steveguettler@gmail.com 
              yguettler@gmail.com 
          Bill and Ellen Guettler 
          billguettler@gmail.com  
          grammyguettler@gmail.com 
          
JULY:   No rally scheduled – reserved for family time 
 

 

AUG. 13 – 16:  Holiday Travel Park, Chattanooga TN.  706-891-9766. 
      HOSTS:      Don and Betty Mann 
          bettymann@bellsouth.net  
          Bryan and Nina Douglas 
          nasa1nk@gmail.com  
          nina.1kimmi@gmail.com  
 

 

SEPT. 17 – 20:  Coastal Georgia RV Park, Brunswick GA.   912-264-3869. 
      HOSTS:     Club Officers     (Listed below)   

         Ellen Guettler 
          billguettler@gmail.com 
         Scott Herrick 
          deskjock@mchsi.com  
         Wanda Hollenbeck 
          whollen241@gmail.com 
         Wanda Bagley 
          wanda31008@gmail.com 
         Jere Key 
          jerekey3627@bellsouth.net  
 

 

OCT. 15 – 18:  Leisure Acres Campground, Dahlonega GA.   706-865-6466. 
      HOSTS:         STILL NEEDED 
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NOV. 12 - 15:  Island Retreat RV Park, Gulf Shores, AL      251-967-1666 
      HOSTS:       Grover and Wanda Bagley 

          GCB31008@gmail.com  
          wanda31008@gmail.com  
              John and Pam King 
           jkroadracer@yahoo.com 
             pamelaresidential@yahoo.com  
 

 

DEC.:   MEMBER / ALUMNI CHRISTMAS LUNCHEON – TO BE ANNOUNCED  

    LATER. 
 

 

 

When making reservations for a rally, please indicate that you are with Georgia Funseekers to get rally 

rate and be parked with the group.   Each individual is responsible for obtaining cancellation policy. 
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